

The School of Environmental Engineering celebrated a farewell party for Assoc. Prof. Dr. Ye Lwin from Myanmar on June 19, 2008. Dr. Ye LWin had been serving the school for the past three and half years. His wide knowledge in the field of chemical engineering and environmental engineering had been a significant strength for the school. This ceremony marked another memorable event in the heart of all. Dean, Dr. Khairul Nizar in his speech thanked him for his contribution and wishes him all the best in his future undertaking.